
 
 

 
 
 
 
 NSX code: IGH 
15 February 2018 
 
 
 

MARKET UPDATE 
______________________________________________________  
 
i-Global Holdings Limited (Company) refers to the late lodgement of its 30 June 
2017 Half Year Report (Report).  The Company advises that the lodgement of its 
Report has been further delayed due to the proposed change of Company auditor. 
 
The change of Company auditor is subject to shareholder approval at the 
Company’s General Meeting on Tuesday 27 February 2018.  
 
The Company anticipates lodgement of its half year and full year financial reports 
by the end of March 2018. 
 
Upon lodgement of the reports the Company will seek to have its shares resume 
trading.    
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Dr Koon Lip Choo 
Executive Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1B/205-207 Johnston 
Street, Fitzroy VIC 3065 

Telephone 03 9191 0135 
Facsimile 03 8678 1747 

 
ABN  28 611 470 010 

 


